
February 16, 1971 

Very Rev. Vazken Ke hishian 
Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 
909 Michigan Avenue 
P. o. Box 143 
South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172 

Dear Father Vazkcn: 

The Primate asked me to send you the encloeed ~ins, as 
per your request of January 29. 

We have no crosses and so cannot satisfy your >econd 
request. If you wi h pins for the 35 long-time mem ers of 
the Ladies Aid, instead of crosses, please let me k~ow. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


